
Minutes from the meeting on May 19, 2025 

 

Attendance: David & Melissa Hullender, Doc Moore, Bill Eslick,  Dave Douglas,  Bob & Ellie 

Howe,  John & Carole Savage, Ronnie Colyer, Joey Salazar, and new member Rick Griffiee. 

Meeting called to order by Doc at 6:30 pm. The minutes from the April meeting were approved.  

Don’t forget to renew WAMs membership ($50); the gate code at the flying field changed May 1.  

Shelter at the flying field has been completed. There will be a workday at the field starting at 

8:00am Friday May 30 to spread rubber chunks of mulch under the shelter.  Bring tools such as 

a wheelbarrow, shovel, rake, etc.  

There was discussion about the tables to be built. Doc has built a table. He will purchase 

materials and we will have a workday at 9:00am Monday June 2 at Doc’s home to assemble the 

tables. The address is 4108 Newport Bay, Granbury 76049. 

Indoor flying every Friday night at the United Methodist Church has been suspended for the 

summer due to heat.  

The club float fly  on May 10 at Cartwright Park in Weatherford was a big success; the club 

added $200 to the treasury and everyone had a great time. 

We think and are hoping we have found someone to cut, roll, and take the grass that exists on 

the outer edges of the flying field. 

It was been proposed that we take the scrap metal located at the field and sell it. There was no 

opposition. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm. 

WAMS officers: President: David (Doc) Moore, Vice-President: Dave Douglas, 

Treasurer: Bill Eslick, Secretary: David Hullender (dahullender@gmail.com), AMA 

Safety Coordinator/Field Director: Bill Bishop  


